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In response to the Chancellor's "Power of SUNY" strategic plan, the SUNYConnect Advisory Council, 
SUNY Council of Library Directors, and SUNY Librarians Association will be offering a series of webinars 
called the "Power of Tuesdays," focused on shaping the future of SUNY libraries.

Attached is a document explaining the schedule and content of these webinars. All webinars are 
scheduled for 10 AM. I am strongly encouraging the staff to attend these webinars and to set aside time 
immediately afterwards to discuss the ideas and projects addressed in these webinars.

I will send a separate document to those who can address technical needs of these webinars. Could 
Janet Clarke and Colleen Kenefick please identify appropriate space in the respective libraries to seat 
attendees for these webinars?

Please let me know if there are any further questions.
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